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To All Parties 
 

Democratic Services 
Civic Hall 
Leeds   LS1 1UR 
 
Contact: Laura Pilgrim    
Tel: (0113) 247 4359 
Fax: (0113) 395 1599 
Email: laura.pilgrim@leeds.gov.uk 
  
 
18th August 2009 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
APPLICATION FOR THE SUMMARY REVIEW OF THE PREMISES LICENCE IN RESPECT 
OF THE PREMISES KNOWN AS “PURO” (FORMERLY THE FRUIT CUPBOARD) 50A 
CALL LANE, LEEDS, LS 1 6DT 
 
On 18th August 2009 the Licensing Sub-Committee met to consider an application made 
under Section 53A of the Licensing Act 2009 for the Summary Review of the premises licence 
held by Truereason Ltd in respect of the premises known as “Puro” 50A Call Lane, Leeds, 
LS1 6DT.  
 
Prior to the hearing the Mr. A. Lyons, solicitor for the premises licence holder, requested that 
the hearing was deferred to a later date following what he considered to be the late receipt of 
information submitted by West Yorkshire Police and British Transport Police. After 
considering representations made by the premises licence holder, the applicant and following 
legal advice the Sub-Committee resolved to defer the consideration of the Summary Review 
to Friday 28th August 2009 at 9:00 am. 
 
All parties are requested to note the agreed deadline for the submission of any further 
information which is Monday 24th August 2009 at 4:00 pm in order for all paperwork to be 
distributed to all parties. Any new documentation should be sent to either myself on the above 
address or to Barry Glover. The Sub-Committee will not consider further requests for a 
deferral due to the late submission of documents.  
 
If you have any further queries please contact on (0113) 2474359. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Laura Pilgrim 
Governance Services Officer 
Democratic Services 

Minute Item 1

Page 1



Page 2

This page is intentionally left blank


	Minutes
	1 "Puro" - Application for the Review of the Premises Licence for the Premises Known as "Puro" (Formerly the Fruit Cupboard) 50a Call Lane, Leeds, LS1 6DT
	Puro180809DL


